Library Planning Committee Meeting Minutes
Friday, February 23, 2022
Freetown Senior Center
227 Chace Road, E. Freetown

Call to order

Paul Lubin called the meeting at 6:00 pm. Attendees included Linda Fournier, Paul Lubin, Thomas Matthews,
John Rumbut, and Beverly Sadeck. Members not in attendance were Emily-Anne Dors, Michael McCue,
Timm Meclntosh, and Sara Valero. Also attending were Nicole Davignon, Library Director, Deborah Pettey,

Interim Town Administrator, members of the Library Trustees, members of the COA Planning Committee and
members of the public. A quorum was present.

New Business

A discussion was had between the COA Planning Committee and the Library Planning Committee concerning
the advantages and disadvantages of building a joint building consisting of the library and COA. A motion was
made to vote on combining the two facilities; each committees voted separately and the motion passed by both

committees. The next step is to meet with the Town Building Committee. Deborah Pettey stated she would
coordinate this.

The next Library Committee meeting was scheduled for Thursday, March 3, 2022 at 7:00 pm at the
Apponequet Library, Apponequet Regional High School.

Adjournment

A motion to adjourn was made by Linda Fournier and seconded by Beverly Sadeck at 6:59 pm. The motion
passed.

Linda Fournier
Secretary
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